
GCA 2022 annual survey now closed

The 2022 survey was open from 17 January to 27 February.

The GCA aims to publish the results in spring, followed by the results of the
deep-dive in summer. All the results will be published on the website as well
as in a special edition of News from the Adjudicator.

The answers are now being independently analysed by YouGov. All the
information provided in the survey is treated in strict confidence and
respondents are not identified to the GCA without their prior consent.

Questions

If you have any questions about the survey, please get in touch by email at
enquiries@groceriescode.gov.uk.
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